
 

 

Tinmouth Planning Commission 

September 16, 2021 

Minutes 
 

Members present: Michael Fallar, Larry Carabeau, Vito Macaluso, Rainbow Squier, Pat Psholka, 

Judy Gilmore, Andy Gilmore, and Kim Harbaugh via Zoom  

   Absent : Bob Lloyd 

Others present: Sherry Johnson and Gail Fallar, Secretary 
 

Michael called the meeting to order at 7:05 and welcomed everyone.   

 

Members reviewed the agenda, no changes. 
 

Minutes of 8/19/21 were approved as written, Andy moved, Rainbow 2nded, all voted in favor.   

 

Judy was welcomed as a new member.  Michael reported he had presented the Select Board with 

Judy and Todd Dennis as possible appointees. After a brief discussion by the Select Board, Todd 

graciously suggested appointing Judy, in part having to do with her being a new volunteer (he is 

currently on the Energy Committee, Website Committee and on the Board of the Tinmouth 

Community Fund).  When asked, he advised he would consider being appointed in the future if 

there was a vacancy. 
 

Village Center Designation Update –  Michael noted the State Board will consider Tinmouth’s 

application at a meeting on September 27th at 1:00 – via Zoom.  He encouraged all that are able 

to attend virtually.  Gail will forward link once it is received.  

 

Subdivisions are still in progress. Scribner hopes to be ready for the November PC meeting. 

 

Michael noted that as the Alternate Representative to the Rutland Regional Planning 

Commission (Bob Llyod is Rep.), he plans to start attending their meetings as well. 
 

Next meeting will be October 21st.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:16 PM.   
 

Respectfully submitted,   

Gail Fallar, Secretary 


